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YOUNG PEOPLE'S €
PRIVATE VIEW

For 14-19-year-
olds only

Monday 21 July
18.30-20.30

FREE 7 .-
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The National Portrait Gallery is open after-hours just for young people.
View the popular BP Portrait Award 2074, try out drawing activities, meet
BP Portrait Award-winning artists, hear talks and music, enter competitions
and meet other young people interested in art. Refreshments provided.
Hosted by the Gallery’s Youth Forum.

RSVP to bpnextgeneration@npg.org.uk with your name, age and email
address. ID required. Entry by RSVP only. No teachers, no parents!

Parents/quardians please note: the event will be alcohol-free and fully supervised
by Gallery staff.

Celebrating
twenty-five years of Supported by BP
support by BP

National Portrait Gallery
St Martin's Place
London, WC2H OHE

+44 (0)20 7306 0055

Young People's Private View, July 2013. Photograph by Othello De'Souza-Hartley © National Portrait Gallery, London



